
SHBCC 
Fleet Meeting of December 12, 2015 

17 Members in attendance 

Meeting called to order at 7:14 

Minutes from Nov. 7 meeting presented 

Motion to accept: Curt 

Second Clay 

Officer’s reports: 

Kathy: No report 

Al:  73 boats in winter storage 50 paid 

Skip:  Wine down went well with 63 people in attendance  

Peter:  We have money in the bank 

Vic:  Need new fridge & upright freezer. Membership app. on  

  website. Checks due Feb. 20, 2016. Early sign-up Feb. 27, 2016 

George: Absent-Radios left will be available for sale at $70 each 

Curt:  No report 

Old Business: 

  I17, Nacra 17, F17 planning still in the works. Noah is planning 

  a barbecue and is working on a clinic. 

  New wheels were ordered 

  F18 Nationals will take place the last week in September 

  Points Regatta is scheduled for August 13-14 

  July 4
th

 is a Monday, so let’s plan our holiday weekend 

 



 

New Business: 

Curtis wants to address the issue of cameras. Curtis and Peter 

Shearer will do research. 

Motion to adjourn: Pete  

Second Al 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Butler, 

Recording Secretary 

   

   

   

   

 


